

CADS-NCD Special Meeting

October 29, 2018


Place:
St. Anthony’s Italia Soccer Club (Spare room adjoining AGM meeting room)

Present: Bernie Simpson, Tom Abernethy, Deb Blimkie, Jeff Boucher, Heather Scott, Victoria Mierins, Allan Braun, Paul Johannsen, Martin Bourgon, Keith Blimkie, Dale Cross, Al McLarty
Absent: James Dicks
Guests: Bruce Meredith (Meeting Chair)

Time:
7:50pm.

1. Special Meeting to Name New Executive for 2018-2019
The special meeting was called to order by Bruce Meredith in to elect the new Executive for the 2018-2019 year. Bruce Meredith provided the oversight of this election process.
Motion: 
Bernie Simpson nominated James Dicks as President. Seconded by Tom Abernethy. Carried.


Motion: 
Tom Abernethy nominated Bernie Simpson as 1st Vice-President. Seconded by Heather Scott. Carried.


Motion: 
Deb Blimkie nominated Keith Blimkie as Director, Ski Operations. Seconded by Martin Bourgon. Carried.

Motion: 
Bernie Simpson nominated Jeff Boucher as Director, Ski Administration. Seconded by Keith Blimkie. Carried.

Motion: 
Bernie Simpson nominated Tom Abernethy as Treasurer. Seconded by Deb Blimkie. Carried.

Motion: 
Tom Abernethy nominated Heather Scott as Secretary. Seconded by Allan Braun. Carried.

2. Article 5.06 Appointments by the Board
This has been deferred for future Board discretion.
3. Snowmass/CADS Festival Review Committee



Motion:
Bernie Simpson made a motion to establish a Snowmass/CADS Festival Review Committee as soon as possible with the mission to establish criteria for Snowmass/CADS Festival applicants and how much successful applicants will receive from CADS-NCD. This committee will be made up of Bernie Simpson, James Dicks, Jeff Boucher and Tom Abernethy. Targeted deadlines for Snowmass applicants will be mid-late November 2018 and the CADS Festival application period will be December 2018-January 2019. It is also anticipated that this committee’s mission may expand in 2019-2020. Seconded by Jeff Boucher. Carried.

4.     Adjournment of Special Meeting
The meeting was adjourned at 8:16 pm. The next Board Meeting and location to be determined by James Dicks (President).
